Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
ATKINS - Bartow
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District One, announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, March 28, 2017, 5:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m.

PLACE: Lake Placid Camp and Conference Center, 2665 Placid View Drive, Lake Placid, FL 33852.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: FDOT is evaluating widening the existing two-lane undivided roadway to four lanes and adding shoulders and a 10-foot detached multi-use path. This meeting is to present the project progress to-date and obtain comments on the alternatives being considered. Department representatives will be available during the meeting to informally discuss the project and answer questions. FDOT encourages attendees to come to this meeting at any time between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. to review the proposed transportation improvements.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Steven Andrews, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation at (863)519-2270 or steven.andrews@dot.state.fl.us or visit the website at www.swflroads.com/sr70/jeffersontocr29. FDOT solicits public participation without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Andrews. 

If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Steven Andrews, Project Manager, Florida Department of Transportation at (863)519-2270 or steven.andrews@dot.state.fl.us.
